
Silver Birch Ranch Cleaning Procedure 
All buildings on SBR camp property have a cleaning procedure in place. 
 
All bathrooms, cabins, public areas, meeting rooms, and office spaces 
are cleaned with a “hospital grade” sanitizer that is graded as an 
antiviral, antimicrobial disinfectant cleaner/sanitizer. This cleaner/
sanitizer is effective against COVID-19, as well as MRSA, Influenza A 
and B, and cold viruses like Rhinovirus.  
All meeting rooms and public bathrooms are cleaned and sanitized 
multiple times each day during our retreats and summer camps. In 
addition, our Dining Hall bathrooms and foyer area receive special 
attention, and are cleaned and sanitized more often, as these areas are 
used more frequently.  
All cabins receive a thorough cleaning before our guests arrive, with a 
final walk-through by the Housekeeping Department just hours prior 
guests’ arrival.  
This includes but is not limited to the following: 
● Cleaning/sanitizing bathroom areas: mirrors, sinks, counters, shower 
stalls, toilets, walls, light switches/electrical outlets, doors/doorknobs, 
floors, and more  
● Cleaning/sanitizing beds: this includes both the mattress cot, the 
bedframes, and any handrails, ladders, and wall areas around the bed, 
and more.  We use medical grade plastic covering on our mattress pads 
and sanitize between sessions. 
● All other areas of the cabin are cleaned accordingly using our cleaner/
sanitizer with the doors/doorknobs, windows, floors, and more.  
In addition, we implement an electrostatic sprayer to ensure the 
disinfecting of all surfaces in cabins, meeting rooms, and gathering 
rooms and buildings. 
There is touch-free hand sanitizer and hand-washing soap available in 
every indoor-plumbing cabin. “Cleaning buckets” are provided to each 
cabin towards the end of the retreat/camp. Each bucket is equipped with 
our cleaning/sanitizing spray bottles, cleaning rags, extra garbage bags, 



and gloves. If our guests want cleaning supplies before the end of their 
stay, the cleaning supplies are readily available.  
Moving forward, we will continue to maintain our cleaning procedures, 
and will increase attention to sanitizing high-impact areas.


